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Good afternoon Matthew
 
I have discussed this matter further with my colleagues and Council will not be making any
further submission.
 
Council maintains its position as detailed in our previous correspondence (dated 23 February
and 9 April 2018).
Further, Council staff will not be attending tomorrow to discuss the application as we feel that
there is nothing further to add relating to the assessment of the Mod6.
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to call and discuss.
 
Thank you and regards
 

Daniel Lukic
Development Assessment Officer | Major Projects

sutherlandshire.nsw.gov.au
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From: Matthew Todd-Jones  
Sent: Friday, 6 July 2018 11:46 AM
To: Daniel Lukic
Subject: RE: Modification to Kirrawee Brick Pit Concept Approval (MP 10_0076 MOD 6)
 
Thank you for letting me know Daniel. Please send any comments you may have to me.
 
Regards,
Matthew
 
Matthew Todd-Jones | Senior Planning Officer
Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
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From: Daniel Lukic  
Sent: Friday, 6 July 2018 11:39 AM
To: Matthew Todd-Jones 



Subject: RE: Modification to Kirrawee Brick Pit Concept Approval (MP 10_0076 MOD 6)
 
Good morning Matthew
 
Council wishes to send another letter regarding this matter rather than meet with the panel.
 
Council will endeavour to have the letter to you as soon as practical.
 
Regards
 

Daniel Lukic
Development Assessment Officer | Major Projects

sutherlandshire.nsw.gov.au
 
Connect with us:

Sign up to receive news and event information
 
From: Matthew Todd-Jones  
Sent: Friday, 6 July 2018 11:39 AM
To: Daniel Lukic
Subject: Modification to Kirrawee Brick Pit Concept Approval (MP 10_0076 MOD 6)
 
Good morning Daniel,
 
Re: Modification to Kirrawee Brick Pit Concept Approval (MP 10_0076 MOD 6)
 
Further to our telephone discussion earlier this week, I would be grateful if you could confirm whether Council
wishes to meet with the Commission next Wednesday to discuss the above project.
 
Regards,
Matthew
 
Matthew Todd-Jones | Senior Planning Officer
Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
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This email and any attachments may be confidential and may not represent Council’s position.
We cannot guarantee security on the email and any attachments. If you receive the email in error,
please tell us and delete it and any attachments.
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